
EXHIBIT 24



Sent: Thur 7/28/2022 4:40:30 PM (UTC-04:00)
To: @rcid.org]
Subject: RE: force main extension / lift station - 

All very good points. I had a discussion with  earlier where my arguments were identical to 
yours. Building on someone else’s property is not the end of the world, regardless of his worries. He is 
very worried about being subject to the whims of Disney. I replied, “What else is new?”
 
We could most directly control the design and cost if we did it all. However, if your version of the deal 
is the end result, then we should still have a say in the design since we are writing the check.
 
.  
 
From: @rcid.org> 
Sent: Thursday, July 28, 2022 4:13 PM
To: @rcid.org>
Subject: RE: force main extension / lift station -
 

 
I assumed (you know how that can go wrong) that “RCID will pay for the LS” meant, tax, tag and title, 
i.e. design & installation.  That assumption was my mistake.  As for the design, if they design,  the lift 
station becomes a Matt Doan Cadillac because they are spending someone else’s money.  If we get the 
flow numbers from the Ursa team and do the design, Ursa gets the lift station that they need, a good, 
serviceable, Chevy.  As for installation, when something is abutting the row (presumably the LS 
location) and the row is under construction, it is usually easier for to be the master of his own 
destiny and do that abutting work as he can govern the timing, construction MOT and schedule. (Case 
in point, if we had managed the 7 Seas design it would be done by now!)  Finally, as for the should part 
of the question, as the utility provider, RCID should have the only voice in the design and install and/or 
extension of our main line (and yet we dance with Disney).  And as the third party user, Disney should 
be required to design, install and pay for whatever they need to do to connect into our utility (and yet 
we offer to fund the cost of their lift station).  Nothing here is ever clean, clear and simple.
 

                            
Director, Planning & Engineering
Reedy Creek Improvement District               

  
                                     

www.rcid.org
 

 
 
From: @rcid.org> 
Sent: Thursday, July 28, 2022 3:10 PM
To: @rcid.org>





 

 
 
 

Florida has a very broad public records law. All e-mails to and from Reedy Creek Improvement District are kept as a public record. Under Florida law, 
email addresses are public records. If you do not want your e-mail address released in response to a public records request, do not send electronic mail 
to this entity. Instead, contact this office by phone or in writing. 




